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Thursday 3rd September 2020 
 

Swimming Lessons 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As you will be aware we class 4 are due begin their Swimming lessons this September. In the current climate as 
you will appreciate there are many sets of rules and guidance and so I have asked the Swimming baths to 
provide families with assurance of the additional measures that have been taken to ensure the safety and well-
being of the staff and Pupils within ‘Bubble 4’. 
 
Please see below the advice provided by the pool … 
  
We are putting together a stringent cleaning regime for the changing rooms and cleaning will take place before 
and after each school that comes in. We have a fogging machine that sprays disinfectant over all surfaces and 
will protect them for 36 hours. We are looking at spacing the schools out more to help minimise congestion 
within the changing room but also all changing rooms will be split into zones this way we can keep a track on 
where needs cleaning. The bus company advise they are performing touch point cleaning of each bus after each 
school. 
  
 
I am therefore asking families to indicate if you wish to allow you child to take part in swimming lessons from 
w/c 7th September. As you will appreciate we will have to go by the decision made by the majority as ‘Bubble 
restrictions’ mean pupils cannot remain behind in school in another class. 
 
If you could please phone school and indicate your preference by Friday 4th of September I shall make the 
necessary arrangements. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs. A. Brogden 
Head Teacher 
 
 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of  
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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